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Dear Property Owner/Interested Person: 
 
On behalf of the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Five, I invite you to attend an alternatives 
public meeting for the “Beyond I-4 Ultimate” PD&E Study. This study focuses on the concept of adding express 
lanes on I-4, from US 27 to Kirkman Road/State Road (SR) 435 to the west, and from SR 434 to SR 472 to the east; 
a distance of approximately 50 miles.  

FDOT is conducting this PD&E study to expand the limits of the I-4 Ultimate project. As you may already know, 
the I-4 Ultimate construction is scheduled to begin in fall/winter 2014. It will reconstruct the interstate as well as add 
four express lanes between Kirkman Road/SR 435 in Orange County and SR 434 in Seminole County. 

This upcoming meeting focuses on the segment of I-4 from the Beachline Expressway/SR 528 to Kirkman 
Road/SR 435 in Orange County and provides interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning 
the location, conceptual design, and social, economic, and environmental effects of the proposed improvements. The 
public workshop is scheduled for Thursday, January 30, 2014, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at The DoubleTree Hotel 
located at 10100 International Drive, Orlando, 32821. The meeting will be an open-house, with display boards and 
an automated presentation shown from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. FDOT staff and project team representatives will be 
available to answer questions and provide information as well. Additional information about the study may be found 
on the project website at: www.i4express.com. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family 
status.  Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special 
accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the meeting by 
contacting: Colleen Jarrell, by telephone at (800) 889-8237, email at cjarrell@hntb.com, or by mail at 610 Crescent 
Executive Court, Suite 400, Lake Mary, Florida 32746. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the 
agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1 (800) 955-8771 (TDD) or 1 (800) 955-8770 (voice). 
 
For additional information concerning the project please contact, Beata Stys-Palasz, FDOT Project Manager, at 719 
South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, Florida 32720, by phone (386) 943-5418, or by email to beata.stys-
palasz@dot.state.fl.us. A project location map and a map to the public meeting location is attached for your 
convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Beata Styś-Pałasz, P.E. 
FDOT District Five Project Manager 
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PROJECT LOCATION MAP
Beyond I‐4 PD&E Reevaluation Study

From SR 528 (Beachline Expressway) to SR 435 (Kirkman Road)
Financial Project ID Number: 432100‐1‐22‐01

End Study

Public Meeting Location
Thursday, January 30, 2014

5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
DoubleTree Hotel

10100 International Dr., Orlando, FL
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